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We are overwhelmed and amazed at
how much support the Acts of Grace
Foundation received in 2010.  Our
mission is to transform small deeds
into a big difference for pregnant
women on hospital bed rest.  Nine
hundred seventy-seven pregnant
women on hospital bed rest were
served and 1151 gift were given out!
Thank you donors and volunteers!
Without your continued support and
generosity, none of this would be
possible.

In 2010, we served the pregnant
women on hospital bed rest at
Presbyterian Saint Lukes Medical
Center, Sky Ridge Medical Center,

Swedish Medical Center, Littleton
Adventist Hospital, and Aurora
Women's Pavillion at West Allis
Memorial Hospital in Milwaukee. In
addition, we mailed care packages
all over the United States and one to
Hong Kong.  In 2011, we are going to
focus on these same hospitals to get
all our programs running at full
capacity and improve our internal
processes to become as efficient as
possible.  Once we accomplish this
we will expand as our funds and vol-
unteers allow.
If you or someone you know is inter-
ested in volunteering their time or
talents, please contact us at 
joseff@actsofgracefoundation.com 

May 2011 be a year of hope and pros-
perity for one and all. We look for-
ward to providing much needed sup-
port to as many pregnant women on
hospital bed rest as we can.  

Joseff Diedrich

Join us on the SEVENTH of every
month by donating 7 dollars to
help pregnant women on hospital
bedrest.  Go online to www.act-
sofgracefoundation.com, click
on donate now and sign up for
reoccurring donations.  Sacrifice
one trip to your favorite fast food
restaurant or two grande lattes
per month and help us purchase
gift bags, ice cream, crafts, meal
vouchers, and more!

(Acts of Grace Foundation) (AOGF)

Our website will be changing from
www.actsofgracefoundation.com to
www.actsofgracefoundation.org in
the near future.  Go check it out!

Lend a Hand - Join us for our
quarterly Lend a Hand day on
Saturday, February 26th from
3pm to 5 pm at the Westridge
Recreation Center in
Highlands Ranch, CO.  

Volunteers will help make
gifts, gift bags, and more.
Snacks will be provided.  This
is a great way to get commu-
nity service hours and to get
connected with wonderful
people who want to transform
small deeds into a big differ-
ence for women on hospital
bed rest. 

Want more information?
Contact us at marlena@act-
sofgracefoundation.com

Lend a Hand
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Monetary Donations
Thank You Donors!

Updates and Events . . .



Chilly weather getting you down?
Warm up those smiles and join us
for the 2nd annual Moments
Photography portrait fundraiser in
support of the Acts of Grace
Foundation! 
For a donation to Acts of Grace
Foundation of just $15, you will get a
professional photo session with Jen
and Kim (Moments Photography
owners) at their studio in Littleton,
Colorado and a FREE 5 x 7 print of
your choice. EVERY PENNY of
your $15 donation goes directly
to AoGF! 
This 30
minute ses-
sion includes
1-2 back-
drops and up
to 2 children
per $15
donation (up
to 2 adults
are also wel-
come per $15
donation). Additional kids and/or
familiy members can be added for
just $10 per person. 
In similar fashion to
last year,
enhanced, copy-
right-free electronic
images can be pur-
chased for just $10
each or you can get
all of the images
from your session
on a personalized
achive dvd for only $120. Moments
Photography is also offering a 20%
discount on all print packages and
collages for a limited time for
fundraiser participants only.

Last year we
served over
40 families
and raised
$500 for the
Foundat ion.
This year,
we’d like to
double or
even triple our
results, so

please spread the word to family,
friends, and neighbors in the metro-
Denver area. 
With so many families participating
last year, the schedule booked up
fast, so please call now to reserve
your slot as soon as possible (303-
956-5534 or 720-273-5360). You
can learn more about Moments and
see samples of their work at
momentsptographyco.com.
The fundraiser is slated for February
12-13 from 8am until 6 pm, with
appointments scheduled every 45
minutes. In order to raise as much
as possible for AoGF, additional
dates and times may be added to
accomodate demand (based on

Moments’ sched-
ule).

This is a great way
to support the
Foundation and
capture those pre-
cious smiles and
expressions for
years to come.

Remember, you will be making a
positive difference in the lives of
many moms and families in our
community and throughout the
nation.

Call Kim (303-956-5534) or Jen
(720-273-5360) to schedule your
appointment today. We hope to see
you at the studio very soon.

Moments Photography Holds 2nd Annual Fundraiser for AoGF

Do you use online search engines or pur-
chase items online.  Use GoodSearch and
GoodShop by going to www.goodsearch.com
and enter Acts of Grace Foundation as the
charity of support.
If you search or buy anything on the internet,
AoGF will receive $.01 for each seach and a
percentage of every purchase.
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